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Services today 
9.15am – Eucharist

10.30am – Eucharist
We have Holy Communion on Thursday
Morning at 10.00am, followed by Tea or

Coffee: everyone welcome.  
If you would like to get something into the Link please

let our Rector Les Ireland know on  0141-776 3866 or e-
mail rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by teatime on

Wednesday evenings.  Thanks.

PRAYERS  
ANGLICAN: The Church of South India; The most Rev'd 
Thomas Kanjirappally, Moderator of the CSI and Bishop 
of Madhya Kerala.

DIOCESAN: Good Shepherd and Ascension, Hillington 
and St. Barnabas, Paisley (Deborah Davison – to be 
licensed as Preist in charge this coming week)

Daily Prayers 
12th: Our twin Church – St. Mark's, Wyoming
13th: Working families trying to make ends meet.
14th: Children acting as head of families.
15th: Teachers and pupils returning to school this 
week.
16th : Pastoral and Eucharistic assistants in the diocese.
17th: The Sanctity of marriage.

Please remember in your prayers: Beryl Scott, Robert 
Hay, Matt Whitaker,  Peter Mundy; Jean Dick, Pam 
Bently; Jean Kinnon, Margaret Conway; Susan Frost; Alan
Paterson; Doreen Rendell; Karen Rose; and those in the 
“Prayer Book” at the back of church. 

Summer Teach – In.
Each summer we have a series of evenings, starting with 
tea/coffee from 7.30pm, and then informal study from 
about 8 – 9.15.  

This year our theme is:
“There is stuff in the Psalms which isn't in the bible.....”
Looking at the psalms and how they may puzzle us, and also 
help us in our faith. 

Our last meeting is on Wednesday evening 14th August. 

Today - 11th August – our service at 10.30am.
will celebrate and give thanks for the Lenzie

Churches Holiday Club. The theme of the
service is “Ready for the Journey.” 

I know we are getting ahead of ourselves, but we have 
provisionally fixed the date of the Christmas Fair for 
Saturday 30th November.

The next carboot/table top sale will be on Saturday 
7th September. On the same day we will be joining 
in with the East Dunbartonshire Doors Open Day.


